
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

May 30, 2012 

Mr. Barry S. Allen 
Vice President, Davis-Besse Nuclear 

Power Station 
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company 
5501 N. State Route 2 
Oak Harbor, OH 43449 

SUBJECT: 	 PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE FOR THE LICENSE RENEWAL OF DAVIS­
BESSE NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT 1 (TAC NO. IVIE4640) 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

This letter provides notification of a change to the Safety Project Manager assigned to the 
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1 (Davis-Besse) license renewal review. Effective 
immediately, Mr. Brian K. Harris will be the Safety Project Manager for Davis-Besse Nuclear 
Power Station, Unit 1. 

All correspondence for the Project Manager associated with the safety review for Davis-Besse 
license renewal should be sent to: 

Mr. Brian K. Harris, Project Manager 

Projects Branch 1 

Division of License Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-11F1 

Washington, DC 20555 


Mr. Harris may be reached at 301-415-2277 or bye-mail at brian.harris2@nrc.gov. 
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Mr. Barry S. Allen 
Vice President, Davis-Besse Nuclear 

Power Station 
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company 
5501 N. State Route 2 
Oak Harbor, OH 43449 

SUBJECT: 	 PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE FOR THE LICENSE RENEWAL OF DAVIS 
BESSE NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT 1 (TAC NO. ME4640) 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

This letter provides notification of a change to the Safety Project Manager assigned to the 
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1 (Davis-Besse) license renewal review. Effective 
immediately, Mr. Brian K. Harris will be the Safety Project Manager for Davis-Besse Nuclear 
Power Station, Unit 1 

All correspondence for the Project Manager associated with the safety review for Davis-Besse 
license renewal should be sent to: 

Mr. Brian K. Harris, Project Manager 

Projects Branch 1 

Division of License Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-11 F1 

Washington, DC 20555 


Mr. Harris may be reached at 301-415-2277 or bye-mail at brian. harris2@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

IRA! 

Dennis C. Morey, Chief 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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